
 

THE ORCHID SCHOOL 
 

 
Admissions open for Academic year 2017-18 for the following classes: 

 STD III 

 STD VI 

 STD X 

Limited Vacancies. Admissions will be given on first come first serve basis 

Kindly approach us via email -  contactus@theorchidschool.org or call us on - 65007680/81 

 

 

 

  


